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Wednesday 5th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I’m delighted to let you know that we have a very special day coming  

up next week in school.  

  

 

On Wednesday, the 12th October it is Spanish Day! 

 

 

This is a day to reflect on how important it is to undertake learning another language and becoming 

familiar with different cultures.   

 

On this day, children are asked to come dressed in either red, yellow or both colours for £1. 

All funds raised will be used to further our love of language in school.  Payment can be made via 

ParentPay. 

 

We will be adding a Spanish omelette to the lunchtime menu for the children to try too and in the 

afternoon there will be some fun activities.  

 

We are excited to be able to give even our youngest children the opportunity to learn about Spain.   

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Scothern 

Spanish Lead 

                                                                                                             

 

 


